MEN'S STUDENT COUNCIL

UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

LAWRENCE, KANSAS

OFFICE OF PRESIDENT

Dr. F. C. Allen 105 Robinson Gym University of Kansas City

Dear Dr. Allen:

I want to express our sincere thanks for you taking time off from the baseball team and speaking to the "captains" of our proposed Dandelion Day.

Everything seemed to go off pretty well. There was quite a bit of enthusiasm expressed after the meeting was over, so I am quite encouraged as to its possibilities. We have a gift of 30 free tickets to the Jayhawker Theater to give away as prizes, so that should help. I will try and come in and let you know how we are progressing from time to time.

With kind regards, I am

Sincerely yours,

Bill Farmer
Bill Farmer
Pres. of MSC

